Medina Mustang Band Boosters

September 9, 2024

The meeting was called to order at 7:06 pm.

The minutes of the May meeting were read and reviewed by the attending Boosters. A
motion to accept the May minutes was made by Heather Jackson and seconded by Deb
Varley. The motion was carried.

Treasurer’s Report- Holly Roush and Diana Baker

Beginning balance as of April 30, 2024, was $48,960.27.
Expenses for the month of May were $14,304.73.

Ending balance as of June 30, 2024, was $43,176.63.
Beginning balance as of June 30, 2024, was $45,324.49.
Expenses for the months of July and August were $2541.67.
Ending balance as of August 31, 2024, was $46,171.30.

A motion to accept the May-August treasurer’s report was made by Bethany Zeiner and
seconded by Debbie Tompkins. The motion was carried.

Director’s Report- Mr. Jaeger

Itineraries will be out a week in advance. Please be sure you are looking at the
correct dates.

We will be wearing uniforms for the football game on Friday. This will be treated
as a dress rehearsal.

The kids are working hard. There has been a ton of growth in the past month.
Thank you for your patience with drop off locations. There will be a field painted
for us shortly.

We will continue to communicate via Remind or Parent Square.

Presale tickets will be available prior to rehearsal every Saturday.

Upcoming events:

9/14- Hilton

9/21- Home show
9/28- Oswego

10/5- Webster
10/12- Victor

10/19- Orchard Park



e 10/23- Senior night
e 10/27- Dome- we compete first in our class

Transportation-Nick Hartman

e The trailer has been fixed.
e A generator has been purchased.

Uniforms-Jen Lenhart and Misty Reese

e Remind message will be sent regarding uniform care.
e The guard will not be taking their uniforms home. The remainder of the band

must take their uniforms home after the competitions and wash the pants.
Chaperone Chairperson- Mindy Kenward

e Signups are available. We ask that if you are a chaperone that you assist with
pushing props of equipment to and from the fields.

e We will do our best to try to assign you to your child’s bus however that isn’t
always possible.
We will meet 30 minutes prior to leaving each week.
If you would like to take your child home from the shows, we must have a note.
The parent must also sign the child out with Mindy prior to leaving.

e Please be sure to send your child with water, snacks, money for food and a
portable charger if available.

e Please note that Mr. Jaeger will determine who will chaperone for Dome.

Publicity Chairs-Kathy Dreyfus and Janene Farley

e Flyers for the home show are available if anyone would like to hang them up at
their workplace.

Student Accounts- Becky Rinker

e Band camp fees and shoe money is due. Please turn that in ASAP.
e If there are any questions regarding what is owed, please contact Becky.

Script-Jen Lenhardt

e Nothing currently.



President’s Report- Crystal Elliott

e 1500 cash raffle tickets have been sold. We still have additional tickets available.
Money is due mid-October, and the drawing will be the day before dome.

e If you know of any businesses interested in participating in our discount cards,
please contact Crystal.
We will need 12-15 adults to assist with the football games.
We are 12 days out from the home show. Please sign up if you are interested in
volunteering. We will contact you regarding times and locations.

e We are currently working on finalizations for the spring trip. At this time, we
believe that the trip will cost no more than $450 per person. We will be sending
out letters with additional information regarding payments for the trip.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:38 pm. Motion made by Kim Jacobs and seconded by
Jerry Lewis. Motion was carried.

27 boosters were present.

Next meeting is October 7, 2024.



